The Voice of the Village

Hilbert, W1

April 2023
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:
The Village Board approved the following:

For Charlie Fochs to put curb & gutter on Lynwood Dr. & Grace Ct. in the Fochs Trails
Subdivision in regards to a new home being built.

Preliminary Resolution 2023-04 Declaring Intent to Levy Special Assessments for the
installation of curb & gutter on the East side of Lynwood Dr. and the South side of Grace
Ct. affecting two residential properties.

Operator’s license for the following: Holly Saltz, Ashton Fischer, Jeremy Fischer, Rachel
Fischer and Nicole Wittmann.

The application for Alcohol Beverage Retail License & Transfer of ownership from MSIR
Entertainment, LLC to JJMRS Entertainment, LLC.

The 6-month renewal of the Alcohol & Beverage Application for the Hilbert Athletic
Association.

To hire City Mudjacking & Masonry to do sidewalk repair in the amount of $1,065.

The removal of the sidewalk on S. 5™ St. due to condition and location.

To hire Tri-City Glass & Door to replace garage doors at the Wastewater Treatment
Facility in the amount of $23,590.

For the Volunteer Fire Department to purchase a computer in the amount of $1,300
from Ideal Solutions, LLC.

To allow a Lions sign to be placed on the Welcome to Hilbert signs at the 3 locations
coming into the Village.

To continue with Menn Law Firm and revisit options prior to December Board Meeting.

The Village received notice of the following:

The letter from Attorney Andy King announcing his retirement at the end of the month.
Notice of Lottery and Gaming Credit -2023 Payment

Notice of the General Transportation Aids Quarterly Payment in the amount of
$17,911.19.

Hilbert Volunteer Fire Department Brat Fry
Saturday, April 22, 2023
10 a.m. — 2 p.m. @ Schmitz’s Brothers 2 (58 S. 8" St. Hilbert)
Please come and get some lunch and support our Firemen!

-Over-



Village-Wide Rummage Sales
The Village-Wide Rummage Sales will be happening in May. If you are interested in hosting a
rummage sale for this event, please contact Carole Luedeke at 920.853.3284 to find out the
dates, information regarding the ad placement and all the other details. Thank you.

Spring Clean Up Event
The Spring Clean Up Event will be held on Saturday, May 6% from 8 a.m. until 11 a.m.
This event is for residents of the Village of Hilbert ONLY. The location will be on the gravel area
on 5™ Street across from the Community Center. All residents are to follow the signs on how to
enter/exit the site. Volunteers will be available to advise you on where to put the items but
they WILL NOT unload or touch any of the items. This is the responsibility of the resident — so, if
you need help with this process, please bring extra help with you. Thank you!
Reminder that if non-acceptable items are brought to the site, you will be required to
take them back with you.

Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk’s Office E-mail: adminclerktreasurer@hilbertwi.gov
Village Clerk’s Office Phone: 920.853.3241




